Cindy Campbell

‘rom: ScienceDirect [sciencedirect@mail.elsevier-alerts.com]

Sent: Friday, June 18, 2010 4:03 AM

To: Cindy Campbell

Subject: Thank you for attending Elsevier Ebooks Usage Study Webinar

If you are having trouble reading this email, read the online version.

Scholarly Perspectives 2010 Webinar Followup

Dear Cindy

Thank you for attending our webinar, Elsevier Ebooks Usage Study, in the Scholarly Perspectives 2010
series. We hope you found it useful and insightful.

Click here to access the archived webinar presentation.

Visit the Archived Webinars section for additional resources from the Scholarly Perspectives 2010 webinar
series.

Kind regards,

The ScienceDirect, Scopus & SciTopics Teams
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